
DLC IS SOON!DLC IS SOON!
HOW TO PREPARE,
RESOURCES, AND WHAT YOU
NEED TO KNOW

S E R V I C E    E D U C A T I O N    P R O G R E S S

WHAT’S NEW?

FEEDING TAMPA BAY
RECAP!

OPENING NOTES

DLC CHECKLIST

INTRODUCING OUR NEW
OFFICERS
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JADA MOUNTJADA MOUNT

PRANAV BHARGAVAPRANAV BHARGAVA

Hello members! I'm Jada Mount, this
years Middleton FBLA Vice-President. I
am so eager to connect with each of you
and support your journey in FBLA. I'm
particularly thrilled about the upcoming
conference season and the
opportunities it holds our chapter! Let's
make this year both successful and
enjoyable!

Hey everyone! My name is Pranav
Bhargava, and I’m honored to be serving
you as the 2023-2024 Chapter
President. It has been exhilarating
meeting all of our new members. As we
head into competition season, take
advantage of all FBLA has to offer.
Partake in our partner programs,
network with new people, and most
importantly study for your events!
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We have ONE WEEK until testing begins, andWe have ONE WEEK until testing begins, and
only 5 weeks till submissions are all due! Pleaseonly 5 weeks till submissions are all due! Please

make sure that you are pacing yourselfmake sure that you are pacing yourself
accordingly!accordingly!

DLC CHECKLISTDLC CHECKLIST
TESTING: Make sure you’re checking
our Matrix on Canvas to access all your
resources!
PERFORMANCE/SUBMISSION: Make
sure that you are in contact with our
advisors to get the best tips on how to
improve your work!
TESTING: Find quizlets and talk to
others who have participated in your
event!

December

5
January

3
TESTING DATETESTING DATE SUBMISSION DEADLINESUBMISSION DEADLINE

January

11
PERFORMANCE DAYPERFORMANCE DAY
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VIRAJ SONAWANEVIRAJ SONAWANE KRISHA CHANDRANKRISHA CHANDRAN

LANDON BAIRDLANDON BAIRD SONUM MITTALSONUM MITTAL

As an officer, what are you most exicted for this year?As an officer, what are you most exicted for this year?As an officer, what are you most exicted for this year?
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 Krisha Chandran, our Vice President of Community
Service Apprentice, helped lead the entire event. “I’m
so glad I had the opportunity to lead and take part in
Feeding Tampa Bay this year,” she reflected. “It was a
great experience, and it felt so good to help the
community in a meaningful way.”
 
 It’s vital that we show our dedication to the
community as proud FBLA members. We hope that as
years go on, we can continue to warm the hearts of
those around through our acts of service and
generosity. 

 As we drift away from the Thanksgiving excitement,
with this winter cold really setting in, we find
ourselves enjoying these last few moments before the
new year begins. In this November’s chilly weather,
our FBLA tigers chose to share some warmth with
their community by volunteering at Feeding Tampa
Bay! As a part of this event, Middleton FBLA members
helped to sort out and organize food to be distributed
to those who were struggling with food insecurity.

 Here at Middleton, we’ve made it a tradition of sorts
these past few years to serve the community and
truly give back each and every giving season. 
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